
Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru  

Phase IX/2021/Selection Post 

Post Category No. KK10721, 

RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (PHYSICAL ANTHROPOLOGY) IN 

ANTHROPOLOGY SURVEY OF INDIA 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 30/08/2022. On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase IX/2021 for the above post, are held Ineligible, in consultation with User 

Department for the reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have 

also been informed about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

Sl.NO. Roll No Name Category Remarks 

1 1193033365 SITA RAM OBC 
Hardcopy of application 
alongwith documents not 
received 

2 3193010659 
YARRAKULA 

SRIDHAR 
OBC 

Hardcopy of application 
alongwith documents not 
received 

3 5193015918 REENA YADAV OBC 
Ineligible.  Does not possess 
Essential Qualification  

4 5193039795 KARISHMA OBC 
Hardcopy of application 
alongwith documents not 
received 

5 8193015288 VIJAYSHA P S OBC 
Hardcopy of application 
alongwith documents not 
received 

6 8193020333 MAALATHI S OBC 

Ineligible.  .  Does not possess 

Essential Qualification 

7 8193034382 
NARAYANA RAO 

BONTHU 
OBC 

Ineligible.  Does not possess 
Essential Qualification.  All 
papers in the final year 
examination are covered under 
Cultural Anthropology 

8 9191016148 
NIKAM ANJALI 
SHARADRAO 

OBC 

Ineligible.  Does not possess 
more than 50% papers in 
Physical Anthropology in final 
year examination  

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

TENTATIVE LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 



Sl.NO. Roll No Name Category 

1 5193001290 BALAGANI VENKATESH OBC 

2. 5193001945 RAJUL RAIKWAR OBC 

 

Please note that mere inclusion of name in this list does not confirm their eligibility 

fully. Candidates will be called for Document Verification of originals as and when scheduled 

by the Commission. 
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SSC (KKR), Bengaluru 
23.09.2022 

  

 

 


